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Report to the Policy and Finance Committee
By Cr Terry McDavitt, Chair Regional Land Transport Committee

Submission on “Improving Heavy Vehicle Efficiency on New Zealand’s
Roads”

1. Purpose

To endorse the submission prepared by Cr Buchanan and | after the 30 August
Regional Land Transport Committee on the Transit New Zealand document
“Improving Heavy Vehicle Efficiency on New Zealand’s Roads”.

2. Comment

A copy of the submission is attached. It was sent on 3 September to the LTSA to
meet their submissions deadline. The submission is based on the draft submission
presented to the RLTC meeting of 30 August and the comments made at that meeting.
| circulated a copy of the submission in the 14 September Councillors’ Bulletin.

3. Recommendation

That the Committee recommend that the Regional Council endorse the
submission made to the LTSA on the Transit New Zealand Document
“Improving Heavy Vehicles Efficiency on New Zealand’s Roads”.
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